
July 19 2011

Deutschmann Associates

Professional Corporation
10 Duke Street West

Kitchener Ontario
N2H 3W4

Dear Sirs

Please accept our sincere thanks for the recent donationyou made to our

Association

We try veryhard to financially help new amputees with the purchase
of their artificial limb and the socks and other items they need to help them wear

the limb We depend on the income from our twice monthly Bingos
memberships and donations to do this Your donation will directly help a new

amputee get back on his her feet

Again thankyouso much for thinking of us

Regards

44
Elsie Robins

Membership Coordinator
The Niagara Amputee Association


